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Dear Burnsville Blaze Supporter:

I am writing on behalf of the Burnsville High School Baseball Team Booster Club to request your help in supporting the 2018 High School Baseball’s five teams. On Saturday January 27th, we are sponsoring our 13th Annual Baseball Burger Bash and Silent Auction to help raise funds for the upcoming season. Annually over 700+ people attend our Baseball Burger Bash and Silent Auction so it is a wonderful advertising opportunity for our community partners.  In addition, the games we play at home during the season will bring many out of town families to Burnsville and local venues benefit from shopping and entertainment while in town.

We would be honored if your organization would consider making a donation to our silent auction being held at Neisen’s Sports Bar/Grill in Savage. Your community support helps provide opportunities to many boys. The BHS Baseball Booster Club is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization and our Federal Tax ID number is 80-0643052.

All funds raised go directly back into the program to fund field maintenance and field improvements that the school is not otherwise able to provide.  The proceeds also provide additional coaching staff to allow many more students to participate. Over 90 players will be participating in this highly successful program for the 2018 season.  We need your help to continue with this successful tradition!

You can help us in several ways: 
· Gift Cards or Gift Certificates
· Merchandise
· Auto or Home Services 
· Sporting, Arts & Entertainment Tickets
· Gift Baskets
· Kids Activities
· Your choice – showcase your products or services!

In return for any donation, we will proudly display your company name during the event and on the baseball website at burnsvillebaseball.org.  

You can either contact me directly to pick up your donation or you can mail gift certificates to:
	Dan/Jody Schliemann
	14161Quentin Ave So.
	Savage, MN  55378

Thank you in advance for your support.  We appreciate you considering our request. GO BLAZE!
Sincerely,

Dan Schliemann
President BHS Baseball Boosters/Silent Auction Team
612-965-3838         dan.schliemann@syngenta.com
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